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Week of October  15th, 2012



GTA University/College Fair at Earl Haig (Wed. Oct.17th, 2012)
Earl Haig’s annual GTA University Fair will be held on Wed. Oct. 17th, 2012 from 9:00-11:00am in the cafeteria and it will be open to both Grade11 and 12 students/parents interested in attending.  If you are a Grade 11 student you will be expected to attend your first period classes at 10:15am however, Grade12 students will have the option of attending until 11:00am.  A list of attending colleges and universities are posted in the Guidance Office as well as on the College and University Bulletin Boards just outside of Guidance.  This is a great opportunity to receive all the information you missed or answer any questions that have come up since the Ontario University Fair at the Metro Convention Centre.  SEE YOU THERE!

GRADE 12 STUDENTS WHO ARE GRADUATING THIS YEAR AND PLANNING TO APPLY FOR POST SECONDARY STUDIES  ARE REMINDED OF THE ASSEMBLY ON WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 24th AT 8:45 A.M. IN CRINGAN HALL.    THE UNIVERSITY AND COLLEGE APPLICATION PROCESS WILL BE DISCUSSED.

SCHOLARSHIP INFORMATION

· 2013 Loran Award direct applications are due on October 24.  On line applications are available at www.loranaward.ca
See Mrs. Robertson-Craig if you have any questions.

· Graduating students who are considering applying to the University of Toronto can apply for the 2013 University of Toronto National Book Award and Scholarship Program.  The deadline is November 9, 2012.  Application materials are available at www.adm.utoronto.ca/ns.  
· Queens University is offering four major scholarships to prospective students.  For more information, or if you are interested in applying for one (or all) of the scholarships, please download the “Queens Scholarship – 2012.doc” file from the “Scholarships” section on the guidance website.  Application packages are due to Mr. Low by November 5, 2012.  Please note that those students who are interested in applying for the Queens University Accelerated Route to Medical School must be one of the 3 students selected by Earl Haig for the Queens Chancellor Scholarship.  

· TD Scholarships for Community Leadership – applications are available at www.td.com/scholarship

UNIVERSITY INFORMATION
· EVENING INFORMATION SESSION

Tufts University, Vanderbilt University, Vassar College

Monday, October 15th – 7:00 p.m.

Toronto Marriott Bloor Yorkville Hotel
Students may RSVP using the website listed on the poster in the Guidance Office – US Bulletin Board

· Find out information about University of British Columbia!

Attend the “Your Degree at UBC” Information Fair

Saturday, Oct. 20th from 10 a.m. – 1 p.m.

Ontario Science Centre, Don Mills & Eglinton
You must register in order to attend. Register in advance by logging in with your CWL and clicking "My Events." 

If you don't already have a youbc account, create one now at you.ubc.ca     
If you have trouble registering for an event, please contact them directly at 604-822-9836 or 1-877-272-1422.

CANADIAN OUT OF PROVINCE UNIVERSITY VISITS TO EARL HAIG, 2012
	University of British Columbia
	Tuesday, October 16th
	10:30 a.m.
	Room 133

	University of Calgary
	Tuesday, October 23rd
	2:20 p.m.
	Room 133



	Acadia University
	Thursday, October 25th
	2:20 p.m.
	Room 133



	Concordia University
	Monday, October 29th
	9:00 a.m.
	Room 133



	McGill University
	Friday, Nov.30th
	9:00 a.m.
	Cringan Hall




Volunteer Opportunity
Mothers Against Drunk Driving Red Ribbon Campaign

Volunteer at TTC subway stops collecting money

Nov 12 -16th Mon to Friday 7-9am and/or 4-7pm

Contact: (416) 924-2666

